
STPUD candidates’ forum
The Employee Communication Committee at South Tahoe Public
Utility  District  is  sponsoring  a  candidate  forum  for  the
candidates  for  the  board  of  directors  on  Oct.  12  from
7-8:30pm.

The forum will be at the board meeting room located at 1275
Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

The public is invited to attend.
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